Dear Carl and Anne,
I wanted to thank you for the generous donation of my grant, “I can!”.  The students I work with love learning their reading strategies through this fun game. They are engaged and ready to learn when they see it on the table for our afternoon.  Attached you will find some picture of the students involved in the learning experience.
Again, thank you!
Suzanne Pleskin
ESE Inclusion/ Resource Teacher
Palmetto Elementary School
